
 

 

Show your school spirit with St. Peter’s Gear! 

This apparel is for students, families and friends of St. Peter School. A wide variety of styles are 

available from several of the leading brands. Simply visit our school website and click on  

Parent Resources / St. Peter’s Gear in the Parents drop down menu.   

www.school.stpeterfl.org 

This apparel is NOT part of the school uniform but can be worn on spirit wear days.  
 
  SPIRIT WEAR DAYS for 2023-2024 

  October 25 

  November 15 

  December 13 

  January 17 

  February 21 

  March 20 

  April 17 

  May 15 

**See back side for Spirit Wear guidelines. 

25% off sale  

now through  

September 30th! 

Use code SPIRIT 



 

 

Spirit Wear Guidelines 

 

Following is a list of the approved apparel that may be worn on Spirit Wear days. 

 St. Peter’s Gear clothing (tops only) 

 Marathon t-shirt 

 Students may wear jeans, other pants, or skirts with St. Peter’s Gear tops or the  

 Marathon t-shirt. Ripped jeans, leggings, and shorts are not allowed. Parents will be  

 called and asked to bring in appropriate clothing if students come to school in  

 unapproved clothing. Or students will be given a used uniform to wear for the day. 

 

**Please note that students do not have to wear spirit wear on the spirit wear days. They can 

come to school in their school uniform as normal if they wish. 

 


